
   

 

 

In line with the suggestions given by Dean, Centre for Students’ Welfare, 
TNAU to deal with the grievances of the students of VIA, related to examinations 
and academic activities during COVID-19 pandemic, college level Students 
Grievances Redressal Committee (SGRC) has been formed. Students are requested 
to post their grievances either through online using email id created for this 
(studentsgrievance@via.ac.in) or in the Students Grievances Boxes (SGBs) 
provided in the college campus and hostels.  

Dr.T.Pradeeshkumar, Asst.Professor(Agronomy), will be acting as Nodal 
officer. 
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